
STEM Parent Information Night 

 

Wednesday, February 21st 

DOORS WILL OPEN AT  

 5:30 PM 

Light Refreshments will be served 

In Cafeteria 

 

Students and Parents of current and potential STEM students 

(must be currently in 8th grade Algebra 1) from Meyers, GAR, 

Solomon and Bear Creek are invited to tour the STEM 

classrooms, meet current STEM students and the teachers.   

 

Please confirm your attendance with Diane McFarlane, 

Guidance Counselor at 570-826-7111 x8109 or at 

dmcfarlane@wbasd.k12.pa.us – if leaving a message or 

emailing, please include the students name, number attending 

and the school you are coming from.   

 

Any questions regarding STEM, please contact our STEM 

Headmaster, Mr. Keith Eberts at 570-826-7111 x8126 
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